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Managing Clerk Dennis Murphy Elected Vice President of MACA
July 07, 2016 / less than a minute

Carter Ledyard congratulates Dennis Murphy, our Managing Clerk, for being elected Vice President of The Managing Attorneys and Clerks 
Association. Members of the Association are managing attorneys and managing clerks of over 118 law firms in New York City. Mr. Murphy has 
been Managing Clerk at Carter Ledyard for over 28 years.


